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We are pleased to invite you to attend a webinar on the theme “Peace Road 2020 – Connecting 
People for Peace” organized by UPF Europe & Middle East. The webinar will be held on Monday 
August 31, 2020 at 14:00 CET. The Peace Road Project, its background, vision, and significance as 
a worldwide peacebuilding project will be introduced by some of its main organizers from around the 
world. 
 
Click on the following Zoom link to register: 
 
zoom,us/webinar/register/WN_jbFiBBv9TvWZFnqoXDLNiA 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We are an international and interreligious network of individuals and organizations, 
including representatives from religion, government, civil society and the private sector 
dedicated to achieving world peace. UPF supports the work of the United Nations, 
particularly in the areas of interfaith peacebuilding, peace education, and the strengthening 
of marriage and family. 
 
N.B. You are receiving this message as an existing contact because you subscribed 

to our newsletter. You may change your communication permission at any time by 

clicking on the unsubscribe link below. 
 
Universal Peace Federation is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic 
and Social Council of the United Nations. We support and promote the work of the United 
Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable Development Goals. 
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